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The healthcare landscape is rapidly changing!  These changes can be overwhelming to
say the least. Do you know there are groups that are not only embracing change but are
doing so successfully? Do you want to lead your group by successfully navigating these
changes, but you are not sure where to start? Join SVMIC for our first ever Advanced
Practice Seminar August 15-16.  Hosted by our Medical Practice Services Department, we
will give you insight to the patient-centered practice of the future. You will walk away with
action items and ideas you can immediately implement to improve your organization’s
performance.

With an emphasis on streamlining your practice while creating efficiency, we will focus on
how to effect change. We will discuss the role of team members and the need to work to
their full scope of practice. Beginning with the initial patient contact, we will walk through
the ideal scheduling and workflow processes to optimize both efficiency and revenue as
well. Technology is evolving. We will address how to use it as a tool in a positive way to
support your staff and the create a positive patient experience. For more information on the
agenda or to register, click here.
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